
 
 
 
 
 

  

 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
FEDERAL TRANSIT ADMINISTRATION 
TRIENNIAL DBE GOAL FFY 2025-2027 
Dated July 12, 2024 
 
 
 
In accordance with 49 CFR Part 26.45(g), Denton County Transportation Authority (DCTA), as 
a recipient of U.S. Department of Transportation (USDOT) assistance, announces a proposed 
Federal Transit Administration (FTA) overall Triennial Disadvantaged Business Enterprise 
(DBE) goal of 9.5% for Federal Fiscal Years 2025-2027 (October 1, 2024, through September 
30, 2027). This goal represents the percentage of work anticipated to be performed by certified 
DBE firms on DCTA’s FTA-assisted projects. The methodology used to determine the proposed 
goal will be available for public inspection for thirty (30) days from the date of this notice upon 
request.  
 
DCTA will host a webinar on July 31, 2024, at 2:00 pm to present the methodology for 
establishing the proposed DBE goal, provide an opportunity for public comment, and answer any 
questions about DCTA’s DBE program and proposed DBE goal. Click here to register for the 
webinar. 
 
DCTA and the U.S. Department of Transportation will accept comments on this proposed goal 
for 30 days from the date of this notice. Written comments to the DCTA DBE Liaison Officer, 
Joe Oerum, may be emailed to joerum@dcta.net or mailed to 1955 Lakeway Dr, Suite 260, 
Lewisville, TX 75057. Written comments can also be sent directly to the FTA, Margaret "Peggy" 
Griffin, Region 6 Civil Rights Officer, 819 Taylor Street, Room 14A02, Fort Worth, TX 76102. 
 

https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/ev/reg/y6njdxv/lp/9d4e01d6-69e0-4286-b156-72fb42d4dac3
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